
PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF OREGON
INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

DATE: June 1,2016

TO: File through Mike Dougherty

FROM: Scott Gibbens ^^

SUBJECT: UE 301 Tariff Sheets

I have reviewed the tariff sheets filed by Idaho Power that were the result of the UE 301 Power
Cost Filing. All rate changes are consistent with the stipulated agreement and result in the agreed
upon required revenue adjustment. I recommend the approval of tariff sheets as filed and that

they be allowed to go into effect on June 1, 2016.


